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Our Latin team is pleased to announce that 19 FHS Latin students have been recognized for
their outstanding performance on the 2024 National Latin Exam. This contest is administered
annually by the American Classical League and National Junior Classical League. Our students
were among over 100,000 Latin students across the U.S. and 26 other nations around the world
who participated in this year's exam.

You will find a list of this year's recognized students attached. Awards are designated as
summa cum laude/gold medal, maxima cum laude/silver medal, magna cum laude, and cum
laude, for each level of the exam based on the student's year in our program.

We look forward to marking our students' success with our department and the school
community. Thank you all for your continued support of the Franklin High School Latin program.
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